
 

Memorandum 

TO:  MARK ROBL, POLICE CHIEF 

CC:  LISA LINEGAR, COMMUNICATIONS SUPERVISOR 

FROM:  RENEE KRAUSE, MMC, DEPUTY CITY CLERK 

DATE:  MARCH 3, 2020 

SUBJECT: LIQUOR LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION FOR DOWN EAST SALOON 

 

The City Clerk’s Office has been notified by the Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office of a Liquor 

License Renewal Applications within the City of Homer for the following business: 

  
 License Type:  Beverage Dispensary 

 License #:  2300 

 DBA Name:  Down East Saloon 

 Service Location: 3125 East End Road Homer, AK 99603 
 Licensee:  Down East Saloon, LLC 

 Contact Person: Justin Cole 

 
 

 

This matter is scheduled for the March 9, 2020 City Council Regular Meeting.  Please respond in a 
memorandum to the City Clerk’s Office with objections/non-objections to this liquor license renewal 

no later than the afternoon on Wednesday, March 4, 2020. 

 

Thank you for your assistance. 
 


